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A message from Mr Meredith 

Happy New Year! 
I hope that you all had a fantastic Christmas break and found time to spend time with family and friends. The 
children have returned to school full of energy and stories of what they did over the holidays which have been 
lovely to hear. They have been excited by the cold weather and spent breaktimes looking for ice and frozen 
puddles! We do seem to have avoided the snow so far though!  
In assembly this week, we learnt about New Year resolutions and how many people use January as a time to 
start new hobbies and make changes in their lives. Lots of the children shared their resolutions too ranging 
from playing more football to eating all their tea every night! 
Value of the Term 
Our Value of the term is Inclusion. The children will be having Key Stage assemblies to learn more about 
Inclusion and how we live that value in our school.  
 

Dates for your diary 

January 2025 

Mon 13th – EYFS Forest School 

Mon 13th – Mondrian Class Forest School 

Wed 15th – ‘Mad Science’ Visitor for Yr.’s 1-6 

Thurs 16th – Goldsworthy Class Forest School 

Thurs 16th – Census Day Lunch ‘Diner Day’ Menu 

Fri 17th – Goldsworthy Celebration Assembly 2.45pm  

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly attendance 

Monet 95.4% 

Van Gogh 92.5% 

Goldsworthy 96.0% 

Morris 94.3% 

Mondrian 91.7% 

Kandinsky 90.9% 

Cantrell 99.6% 

Kahlo 95.8% 

Kusama 97.5% 

Ringgold 98.7% 

Mehretu 95.3% 

O’Keeffe 98.7% 

Banksy 90.3% 

Basquiat 99.6% 
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Below is the Census Day Menu for Thursday 16th January which is being 

provided FREE for all pupils to help us achieve 100% uptake. As well as the 

below options Aspens have also added an option to select a ham or cheese 

sandwich for this day. Please log in to your Aspens SELECT accounts to make 

your choice. Thank you. 
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Despite the cold weather ParkPlay still happens at Merlin Park, Portishead every 
Saturday from 10am. 
  
Playing some great games for all ages so ideal for families to come and get active 
together for Free. 
Bring along a hot chocolate to have to keep warm in between games, we play until 
you have had enough! 
To find out more go to: https://park-play.com/parks/portishead/ 
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